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Thank you very much for your attention and consideration.

Yours sincerely,
I J5.1.2.e
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Date:
To:
Subject:

EK-voorzitter <voorzitter@eerstekamer.nl>
Monday, October 6, 2025, 3:57 PM
EK-postbus <postbus@eerstekamer.nl>
FW: sEpConcern Regarding Upcoming Legislation

Verzonden: maandag 6 oktober 2025 15:56
Aan: EK-voorzitter <voorzitter@eerstekamer.nl>
Onderwerp: Concern Regarding Upcoming Legislation

During these four years, I have experienced both good and difficult days, but above all I feit safe and respected. I 
married another refugee like myself, and within one year of arriving, I began working. My wish has always been to 
integrate into Dutch society in the best way possible and, in return, to contribute to the society that supported me in my 
time of need.

I am writing to you regarding the upcoming legislation and the personal fears it raises for me. Four years ago, I was 
forced to leave my home country, Türkiye, and seek political asylum. I came to the Netherlands because I believed in 
Dutch law and trusted that I would be protected and treated equally. When my country neglected my human rights, I 
found the Netherlands to be a safe haven.

I kindly ask you to reflect on the future this legislation will shape: a future built on fear and division, or one grounded in 
respect and understanding. It is my sincerest request that you consider the lives it will affect and the legacy it will leave 
behind.

However, the upcoming legislation deeply concerns me. For the first time since arriving here, I am beginning to feel the 
same fear I once feit in my own country. I fear that this law will make life more difficult for thousands of people and 
hinder their integration into society.
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Dear Member of the Senate,
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